
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

January 25th, 2017 
 

     Catholic Schools Week begins this Saturday with 

the Open House at 2:00 pm and the Family Mass at 

5:00 pm. All next week we will be doing activities 

and projects to remind ourselves why we picked a 

Catholic school.  

     On Monday, students will attend the National 

Junior Honor Society induction ceremony. 

Eligibility for NJHS begins in 6th grade, so 5th 

graders should start preparing now! On 

Wednesday, we will hold our Peacebuilders Talent 

Show at 1:30 in the gym. We will be participating in 

a service project to help those in need on Thursday. 

We will hold our annual Chuck E. Cheese night at 

the Village Crossing Chuck E. Cheese from 3:00-

9:00 on Thursday. On Friday morning we are 

throwing our breakfast for new parents at 8:30 am, 

and the students will have a dress down day on 

Friday. What a fun week we have ahead of us!  

     Thanks to those of you who have turned in your 

$3-$5 for the classroom treasure. That money will 

go towards buying supplies. 

     In Science, the 5th 

graders are 

researching 

adaptations. Please 

make sure your child 

is studying for tests 

and making 

corrections after the 

tests have been 

returned.  

     In Religion, we are 

discussing God’s 

plan for each of us. 

Please make sure 

your student is 

keeping up with 

handwriting pages.  
  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Geo 6 quiz on 

Friday in 

Social Studies 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The math chapter 4 test is 

tomorrow.  Mrs. Johnson still does 

not have all family e-mails.  If you 

are not receiving the occasional e-

mail from her please send her 

your current e-mail address.  

 

 

 

     In Social Studies 

we are continuing 

chapter 5. There will 

be a review and 

possible test next 

week. The Geo 6 

quiz is on Friday.  

 

     In Reading class this week, the students 

will continue to use the skill of compare and 

contrast while reading a myth. In English 

class, they continue the adjective unit.  In 

writing class, the students will write for 30 

minutes, using their graphic organizer, 

similar to the Aspire test.  Spelling Lesson 

19 is due tomorrow.  Challenge Words are 

added to our weekly tests. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 


